

## CIPC SELF SERVICE CENTRE CAPE TOWN WILL BE CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC FROM 14:00 STARTING 4 AUGUST 2023.

**Dear Customers** 

Kindly note that CIPC Self Service Centre Cape Town Office will be closed to the public on 4 AUGUST until the Taxi Strike has been resolved.

## **Operating Hours:**

Office open from 08:00 to 14:00 (Afternoon) on Friday 4 August 2023
Office open from 08:00 to 14:00 (Afternoon) on Monday 6 August 2023
Office open from 08:00 to 14:00 (Afternoon) on Tuesday 7 August 2023
Office open from 08:00 to 14:00 (Afternoon) on Wednesday 8 August 2023
Public holiday – Office Closed 9 August 2023

Please use the Enquiry system (<a href="https://enquiries.cipc.co.za">https://enquiries.cipc.co.za</a>) e-Services (<a href="https://enquiries.cipc.co.za">https://enquiries.cipc.co.za</a>), the Call Centre and Social Media platforms in the meantime.

Web Services: www.cipc.co.za and www.bizportal.gov.za.

Call Centre number: 086 100 2472

We apologise for the inconvenience caused by the downtime.

Yours sincerely

Commissioner: CIPC Adv. Rory Voller

7 108 12023